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First name: Daniel

Last name: Leever

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

As a Vail home owner for 17 years, I am writing in support of the Golden Peak Improvements Project. This

project is by and for the young people of the Vail Valley. It is in the best interests of all involved as it will

concentrate snow sport athletes in one place and provide world class training for your athletes. It will help the

other public by keeping much of the volume on the new upper trail area as opposed to all of the snow sports

traffic having to use chair 6. This project has broad community support and has been "in the works" for many

years. Please consider this favorably.

 

Very Sincerely,

Dan Leever


